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As the weather worsens and the nights 

get darker, please make sure your child 

brings a waterproof coat to school.  

Some children are wearing thin 

‘tracksuit’ type jackets which offer little 

protection from the rain 

This week marks the end of our first 

month back at school.  We are getting 

ready for some exciting events that are 

fast approaching as we enter October.  

These include our Harvest celebrations, 

Halloween discos and our first parent’s 

evening. 

We had a very busy celebration 

assembly on Friday as we announced 

the winners of our School Council and 

Eco Council elections. The children 

below received a Head Teacher’s 

award after impressing their teachers 

all week: 

 Elsie Mitchell 

 Toby Moutrey 

 Jimmy Corner 

 Isabelle Close 

 Honey Hardy 

 Jacob Wallace 

 Isla Scott 

 Freddie Henderson 

Numbots certificates were 

presented to Harry Foggin 

in Year 1 and George 

Robinson in Year 2. 

Times Table Rockstars 

awards were given to 

Olliver Moutrey, Eliana 

Taylor and Robert 

Whittaker in Key Stage 2. 

Congratulations to you all. 

 

Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  

We will be working to improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate.  

Harvest Collection. 
From today September we are asking for donations of tinned or dried food 
as part of our Harvest Festival event.  On 23rd October, Father Johnathan 
will lead our Harvest assembly and take all our donations to a local food 
bank.  Donations of non-perishable foods including tinned goods, dried 
packet foods, pasta, cereal and fruit squash are very welcome.   
Please pass any donations to your child’s teacher. 

Election Results 
On Thursday the children across school voted in the elections for our 

School and Eco Councils.  It was an exciting morning as everyone cast 

their vote and posted it in the ballot box.  Miss Langley and Mr Johns 

spent the afternoon counting the votes before the results were 

announced in Friday’s assembly.  Thank you to everyone who put 

themselves forward to be part of the two councils, it was lovely to see so 

many children wanting to join these important groups. 

Dates for your diary 
• Monday 7th October – Parent’s ‘tea and talk’ event 2pm 

• Thursday 10th October – Young Minds mental health day 

• Monday 14th October – Fire Brigade Road Safety Visit 

• Monday 21st October – Autumn Parent’s Evening 

• Wednesday 23rd October – School photos 

• Thursday 24th October – Halloween Discos 

• Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Half term 

LOOK OUT for more information 

on these events later this week. 

www.trussell.org.uk has information on food banks in our area 


